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Wednesday, 9 June 2010 
 

Present: Councillor Keith Iddon (Chair), Councillor Pat Haughton (Vice-Chair) and 
Councillors Judith Boothman, Terry Brown, Doreen Dickinson, Anthony Gee, 
Catherine Hoyle, Hasina Khan, Laura Lennox, Alan Platt, Debra Platt, Edward Smith, 
Ralph Snape, John Walker and Stella Walsh 
 
Also in attendance: Simon Clark (Head of Environment), Chris Moister (Head of 
Governance) and Cathryn Barrett (Democratic and Member Services Officer) 

 
 

10.LPS.53 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  
 
Apologies for absence were submitted on behalf of Councillors David Dickinson 
and Beverley Murray. 
 
 

10.LPS.54 DECLARATIONS OF ANY INTERESTS  
 
There were no declarations of interest received. 
 
 

10.LPS.55 MINUTES  
 
RESOLVED – that the minutes of the meetings held on 10 March 2010 and 28 
April 2010 were confirmed as a correct record and signed by the Chair. 
 
 

10.LPS.56 MINUTES OF THE GENERAL LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE  
 
RESOLVED – that the minutes of the meeting held on 28 April 2010 were 
confirmed as a correct record and signed by the Chair. 
 
 

10.LPS.57 MOTION WITHOUT NOTICE RECEIVED  
 
It was proposed by Councillor Ralph Snape, seconded by Councillor Stella Walsh 
and subsequently RESOLVED – by a majority decision, that it would be 
appropriate to convene a special meeting of the Licensing and Public Safety 
Committee on 7 July 2010 at 10am to hear the Section 61 (A) (II) (B) of the 
Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1976 review.  
 
 

10.LPS.58 LICENSING PERFORMANCE QUARTER 4  
 
Members of the Committee received a report from the Director of People and 
which detailed the performance of the Council’s licensing functions during Quarter 
4. 
 
Enforcement action had resulted in four Private Hire Drivers being suspended 
(two drivers were suspended due to accident damage and two for non 
compliance), all suspensions have since been lifted. 
 
After a discussion relating to the general issue of licences in particular that of 
House to House Collection Licence it was RESOLVED – that future 
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performance reports to include the names of the charities/organisations 
who have applied for a general licence.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chair 
 


